
  

 

 
 
March 2021 

                                                                                                       

Important Dates: 
April 2 -11 – Easter Break 
April 12 – 22 Remote Learning 
April 23 – PD Day – No school for 
students 
April 26 – In person classes resume 
April 19 – SCC Meeting @ 6:15 pm 
April 30 – Dress Like You Are in a 
Zoom Meeting (business on the top, 
comfy on the bottom) 
April 30 – Virtual Assembly – Truth 
(Turtle) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Happy Spring and Happy Easter! 
 
To our Glen Elm Families, 
 
Thank you, once again, for your patience and endurance as we venture 
through another period of online learning. March was a bit of a trying 
month with Covid numbers on the rise and anxiety running high among 
Regina citizens, so we truly appreciate the support that you send our 
way to ensure that your child/ren are kept safe and healthy as well as 
trying to meet their academic needs. We are certainly ready for this 
pandemic to be over! In the meantime, however, we do appreciate our 
Glen Elm Community for the support you offer us daily. Thank you. We 
also hope that you all have a wonderful Easter break and can enjoy 
some quality time with your loved ones.  

♥ 
 
SCC Pizza Fundraiser  
 
Hi Glen Elm Families! 
 
We hope everyone has been staying healthy and enjoying the beautiful 
weather that is here! Another new month is upon us and we have an 
exciting new fundraiser happening in April. 
 
This month our Glen Elm SCC will be running a Little Caesars Pizza 
fundraiser. These pizza kits are a great way to enjoy a fun family pizza 
night together. Fundraiser forms will be heading home the week of April 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19th and due back on May 20th. All pizza kits ordered will be delivered 
on June 8th! 
 
Orders will be available online and through student paper forms. Stay 
tuned for more information. 
 
We hope everyone has a great spring break and we look forward to 
seeing everyone’s faces back at school! 
 
Thank you so much to all our Glen Elm families and friends for your 
continued support for our school community. 
 
Glen Elm SCC 
 
 
March Conferences 
We had a great turnout for our March Conferences. Thank you to those 
of you who were able to book a spot online in advance. We 
appreciated the feedback that we received from both parents and 
teachers and will keep working towards making the online booking 
process easier for you. Teachers were able to touch base with MOST 
of their families, which is excellent. We are a team in supporting your 
child’s academic path so we appreciate the time that you are able to 
take to meet with us and look at plans moving ahead to best meet your 
child’s needs.  
 
Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten Registrations 
 
We are now accepting registrations for Pre-Kindergarten and 
Kindergarten for this Fall! Please check the website for an online form, 
or feel free to pop in the school and pick up a paper copy (please wear 
a mask). Please contact the school if you have questions or concerns 
and we would be delighted to help you! 
 
Grade 8 Farewell 
 
Just a short note to let you know that there will be a Grade 8 Farewell 
planned for this June. Due to Covid restrictions, Grade 8 Farewell will 
look different than other years, but we are still looking forward to 
celebrating our Grade 8s in whatever way we are able to! At this time, 
we are planning on hosting four sessions in our gymnasium (max. 30 
people per session with Covid restrictions) on June 23rd and 24th. We 
know that things could change but this is what we are aiming for! 
Please stay tuned, more details to come!  
 
On behalf of the Glen Elm Staff, we wish you a Happy Easter. We will 
see you virtually on April 12th for two more weeks of remote learning, 
and on April 26th for back in person classes! Enjoy the break and stay 
safe and healthy! ♥ 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Glen Elm Staff 
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